
 
Technical Oversight Team Reviews 
Quarter 2, 2013 – The Nature Conservancy, Stream Classification 
 
Reviewer #1 - I have reviewed the quarterly progress report.  The summary of the June 5 
Steerng Committee web meeting is consistent with my recollection of the discussion.  The 
project appears to be on track and progressing according to revised schedule.  (Note, however, 
that the current schedule with an expected completion date of January 2015 is delayed by 
approximately one quarter from the schedule outlined in the document "2012-01 Timeline & 
Deliverables.docx".) 
 

Reviewer #2 - I dont have any comments on content, still wrapping my head around the 
concepts. The steering committee size of 40 seems big, but based on the discussion results they 
reported, it appears to be working OK.  

 
Reviewer #3 - I have studied the brief report in detail and understand its content and have no 
comment at this time.  I definitely expect some activity to get started soon though and hope that 
expectations can be agreed upon by the group by the next quarter so product development can 
begin.  
	
  

	
  


